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Frain, Virginia

~From: Derrick J Watkins <derrick_j_watkins@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 10:38 PM
To: Frain, Virginia
Ce: Mary Pat Mercuro
Subject: Thank you for your supporti!!
Ginger,

We wanted to thank you for all of your support for the Holy Spirit Union Red Hawks this season, We couldn’t have had
the success we did without your support. Also, please forward our appreciation to the school administrators as

well. We are thankful that they opened up their doors and gyms to us. | also want to mention that all of the township
employees were professional, courteous and always helpful.

All of our teams appreciate your support. Your support helped our teams have one of the most successful seasons
ever. Al of the teams had successful seasons especially the Varsity Boys, that won the Union County CYQ Division
Championship.

We could not have done it without the support of the Union Board of Education, and all the township employees that
assisted along the way!

Sincerely,

Derrick } Watkins
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